
L00031_000 

 
 
Title:  Liaison Request to IEEE 802.3 
 
Date:  April 28, 2006 
 
Meeting: London, UK 
 
Contacts: Nan Chen, President MEF (nan_chen@atrica.com) 

Bill Bjorkman, VP, TC Co-Chair (william.a.bjorkman@verizon.com) 
Bob Klessig VP, TC Co-Chair (bklessig@cisco.com) 

 
To:  Bob Grow, IEEE 802.3 Working Group Chair (bob.grow@intel.com) 
  Kevin Daines, 802.3as Task Force Chair (kevin.daines@worldwidepackets.com) 

 
From:   Metro Ethernet Forum Technical Committee 
 
RE:   Request for access to IEEE 802.3 documents  
 
 
We are in the process of developing new Technical Specifications and Implementation 
Agreements that require reference to the latest IEEE 802.3 standards or draft standards.  
Specifically, we intend to reference IEEE 802.3-2005 and the latest draft of the frame expansion 
task force, IEEE 802.3as.  These documents are not yet available to all members of MEF.  
 
We request your consideration to allow MEF members access to these documents, and, as work 
progresses, to have access to the most recent version of the 802.3as document.   
 
For your information, Approved Drafts of MEF Technical Specifications are available to our 
liaison partners at http://www.metroethernetforum.org/_root/members/drafts.htm, 
Username:  <available on version in private area> 
Password:  <available on version in private area> 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 

 


